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President’s Report –Courtney Healey

Evaluation of Dr. Penley—I need your evaluations of Dr. Penley ASAP!  I have only received 2!  Please review your email and get back to me as soon as possible!
Alcohol Accountability Report—I finished this report and sent it to the President’s Office Friday afternoon.  Thanks to Director McBeth, Dobinsky, Redavid, and VP Muller for your additional help on this document!
SFRB Presentation (ASCSU)—ASCSU presents to SFRB on April 10th and our finance team, VP Muller, and I are working to prepare for it.  I will be making the presentation but it will also need to include information from next year’s President and Vice President.
SFRB Presentation (???)—As my intriguing email suggests, we have a rather big fee issue to deal with and I will reveal it with VP Muller at Wednesday nights meeting (remember all ASCSU is invited to this cabinet meeting, 5pm in the Senate Chambers).  I am working on supplemental info for the SFRB and Senate in regards to this issue.
Athletic Director search—I am working with the administration on the Athletic Director search.  I am pleased to report that student oriented questions are an integral part of the questions being asked of candidates, and poor responses severely injure potential candidates.  Dr. Penley has insisted that the new AD be able to work with students well and be aware that students are not only the primary donor but also will have a large degree of input in funding and athletic decisions.
Leadershape—Thank you to all of you who have signed up expressing interest in Leadershape.  VP Muller is working out the details and you will be notified shortly if you are able to attend.
Elections Debates—This is just a reminder that everyone is expected to attend the ASCSU Debates this Wednesday, March 29th at 7:00pm in the LSC Theater.  Be there or be square!
BOG Conference Call—I have a Board of Governors Conference Call on Wednesday.  Similar to so many things this week, I cannot give you details yet but I will be gone for the mid-afternoon.  
Vice President’s Report –Jon Muller

Finance Director –Luke Brunner

Academic Director –Misty Lenard

Advocacy Director –Jason Green

Community Affairs Director –Courtney Pryzybylski

Leadership Development Director –Abby Pfisterer

Legislative Affairs Director –Alec Jeffries

Marketing Director –Nic Redavid

RamRide Director –Kevin McBeth

Associate Director: Holli Kinkel
So, I am beginning to go through my records to make sure I have everything recorded.  I have a feeling that I am going to get hit by an invoice at the very last minute.  Probably those shirts that I still haven’t received an invoice for, that we ordered last summer.  Anyway, we are going to be working hard on the thank you event, so it should be good.  I am looking forward to creating an outline for our manual on how to operate the budget, and the rationale for the budget.  Also, we might be looking into a way to make sure groups don’t cancel on us the day before they are supposed to work, leaving us in a bind (i.e.- Saturday).  

Special Events and Communications: Chris Mylius
Director: Kevin McBeth
I have finally talked to purchasing about the software that we are looking to purchase. The bad news is that because of the dollar amount we are going to have to put this out as a bid. This means that it will take more time before we actually get our software. The bid process will last 3 days but it is actually setting it up that will take longer. Who ever bids the lowest will get to do the software, so I will be on them to get this done in a timely fashion. 
I am also working on creating the manual that ROAD will be in charge of and that will govern RamRide to an extent. This should not be to hard seeing as Brian has left an extensive report on RamRide from the previous years, and I have Carpools manual as well. 

Lastly we are nearing the end of the semester. This means that we are going to have a thank-you event coming up for all of you. We are also working on thanking all of our food donors and sponsors. So look for a heart felt thank you coming your way. 

Operations: Robin Sager
CopyRite did our copies right this week… is the end nigh?  Also worked Saturday.

Volunteers: David Markham
A group copped out for last Saturday, and another only had a few people.  Any ideas for holding groups accountable?
Student Services Director –Brett Dobinsky
ASAP Director –Katie Dougan

Judicial Report –Joy Ahrens

